
14th October 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
The big event this last week has been having the BBC come into school as part of their "100 years 
of storytelling". 
 

                      
 
We had all main school pupils listening to two guest speakers from the BBC telling us about how 
they overcame adversity to achieve their dreams.  Pupils were superbly receptive and respectful of 
the speakers, asking interesting questions.  I hope the sessions inspire our pupils to chase their 
dreams as well. 
 
As the weather changes, pupils are encouraged to bring a coat, ideally a waterproof coat, to wear 
over their blazer.  Hoodies worn under the blazer are not permitted. 
 
Good luck to all pupils doing resit examinations in the first week of November - fingers crossed that 
all these exams go well. 
 
School will close at 3.15pm on Friday 21st October and will reopen on Wednesday 2nd November at 
the normal time.  
 
 
Gavin Gomersall 
Principal 
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